## Willow Vista Intermediate School 7600 Pavillard Amarillo, TX 79108 (806)383-8820

To:

River Road ISD Board of Trustees

From:

Andy Nies, Principal

Date:

May 25, 2011

Subject:

Donations to Willow Vista Intermediate School

I request the board's permission to accept the following donations made specifically to the Willow Vista Intermediate School.

37" JVC Color TV

35"Panasonic Color TV

- 4 Sony VCR/DVD Units
- 1 JVC VCR/DVD Recorder Duplicator
- 1 2.3 Cubic Feet Magic Chef Refrigerator
- 1 Sharp Microwave

Thank you,

Andy Nies, Principal

River Road ISD

Central Administration Office

9500 US 287 North

Amarillo, TX 79108

FAX (806)381-1357

(806)381-7800

Randy Owen, Superintendent

Gaye Dampf, Assistant Superintendent

June 9, 2011

Galbraith Sales Group: Jeff Hudnall

The River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees, Administrators and all Staff would like to take this opportunity to personally "thank you" for your wonderful gift to Rolling Hills Elementary. It was so gracious of you to donate the A R Books to our library to further educate our students. Your donation has an approximate value of \$316.67.

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to working together many more times in the future.

Sincerely,

Administrator

Stacey Johnson, President
Beverley Newman, Vice-President
Kelly Venable, Secretary
Jamie Gillmore, Member
Robbie Norman, Member
Paulette Poynor, Member
Glenn Perky, Member

Central Administration Office 9500 US 287 North Amarillo, TX 79108 FAX (806)381-1357

(806)381-7800

Randy Owen, Superintendent

Gaye Dampf, Assistant Superintendent

june 9, 2011

Disability Help, Inc.: Ms. Barbara Lamb

The River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees, Administrators and all Staff would like to take this opportunity to personally "thank you" for your wonderful gift to Rolling Hills Elementary. It was so gracious of you to donate the office furniture to our school. This furniture has already been put to good use.

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to working together many more times in the future.

Sincerely,

Administrator

Stacey Johnson, President Beverley Newman, Vice-President Kelly Venable, Secretary Jamie Gillmore, Member Robbie Norman, Member Paulette Poynor, Member Glenn Perky, Member